
From: Paula Bradison <paula@bmgak.com> 

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 1:46 PM 

To: 'Green, Keith A'; Leah Boltz 

Subject: Hostetler Park 

Attachments: VFJ Main Plaques.pdf; Name Plates letter.docx 

 

Hello Keith, Leah 

 

Previously I had mentioned that we need a bronze Rotary logo for installation and Hostetler Park. Since 

then, Peter with Corvus has provided the final construction and design (attached here).  Will this work 

for the club? 

 

If indeed there are funds available below is the email directly from Peter including the final costs 

associated with the park plan: 

 

This year: 

New Plaque Name Engraving: $525 

Cast Zinc Memorial Name and Sponsor Plaques: $1,500 (in process of confirming this amount) 

Concrete base for plaques: AS&G completely ghosted me. I'm checking with someone in the 

Valley. Is a placeholder of $3,000 okay? 

 

Future engraving: 

-First 6 names: Typically a minimum of $150 (since we remove and replace granite sections that 

are partially filled) 

-For every 6 names after that, $75 

-If you are setting up a fund, $500 per year would be a good amount to target... better more 

than less. 

 

We had designed the memorial based on 8 names added per year... I'm assuming 35 names this 

year is in part "catching up"? 

 

Peter 
  

Peter Briggs: Corvus Design | Website | Facebook | LinkedIn |  907.222.2859 

 

I look forward to hearing from you, 

Paula 

 
Paula Bradison, President/Owner 
The Art of People. The Science Of Management.  

AES PH: 907.276-5707   l    BMG PH: 907. 865.8800 

821 N Street, Suite 201 & 204 l Anchorage, AK l 99501 

 

http://www.corvus-design.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Corvus-Design/162521233974
http://www.linkedin.com/company/corvus-design


                Bradison Management Group          

 

Alaska Executive Search  
*This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive 

this for the addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose, or take any action based on this message or any information 

herein.  If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this 

message. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
This communication may contain privileged and/or confidential information.  It is intended solely for the use of the addressee.If you 
are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distribution or using any of this information. If you 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether 
electronic or hard copy.  This communication may contain nonpublic personal information about clients.  You may not directly or 
indirectly reuse or redisclose such information for any purpose other than to provide the services for which you are receiving the 
information. Confidentiality of Internet communications cannot be guaranteed by either Alaska Executive Search or Bradison 
Management Group.. 

 

 













Alaska Victims
of Violent 


Crime
Memorial


Dedicated in 2017 supported by our community and:
Neeser Construction • Alaska Executive Search • Bradison Management Group 


Wade & Paula Bradison • Alaska Police & Fire Chaplains • Chaplain Diane Peterson
Corvus Design • Peter Briggs • Kehl’s Legacy Funeral Home


Previously dedicated in 1994
Kehl’s Forest Lawn Mortuary • Witzleben Funeral Home • Ken Brady Construction Co.
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April 4, 2019



Dear Rotary Club Members,





Every July Victims for Justice hosts a Memorial Ceremony at Hostetler Park where our homicide victims memorial is located. The memorial serves as a remembrance of victims of homicide throughout Alaska, and a symbol of hope and community for the families and friends who have lost loved ones to violent crime. At the Memorial Ceremony we read off the new names added to the memorial. 



This upcoming July we have 35 new names to add to the memorial site, which is estimated to be $300. If you could donate the funding for these additional names to be added you will be joining leaders in our community who are working to support victims of violent crime. 



Thank you,



Sarah Evans

Outreach Coordinator 
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